FROM OUR LEAD PASTOR

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for engaging in this project with us. In the two decades since we planted this church, we've seen God do many amazing things! Through great times and tough times, God has poured so much into us as a church... and **now He's inviting us to reinvest those gifts**.

What excites me is not a bigger building, but rather how the expansion will affect the lives of more and more people for many years to come. I see our new lobby filled with people – some in deep conversation, some laughing and catching up, and others in small groups praying for each other. Then, heading downstairs (giving a fist bump to the youth in their

God is inviting us to reinvest what He has already given us

new room along the way), I see the little ones in classrooms that are created and designed just for them!

As we work on the building, we'll also be part of exciting opportunities to expand our impact with current partnership ministries and pursue new ones along the way. We'll see how God can move as He grows us in generosity. And we know God will use us as He challenges us to bring more of His Kingdom both inside and beyond our walls!

It's not just the finished project that will move people toward Jesus...we believe the process itself will bring us closer to Him. This expansion project is ultimately a spiritual one for our church. It's an incredible chance to grow in faith as we respond to God's invitation. We want each of you to hear God in a fresh way so you can find your part. And we pray this process will lead to more faith for what God is doing, peace about how to respond, and joy in being part of God's work together in this next season for our church.

We hope this booklet will help you in your process. If there is ever anything you have questions about or would like to discuss, please let me know.

Looking forward to what God is going to do!

David Stark